Soft Shell Festival Update

After much consideration among the Lions and Lioness-Lions Clubs, a
decision has been made to cancel and discontinue the annual Soft Shell
Festival, which is typically held Memorial Day Sunday.

While this decision was not made lightly, we want to graciously thank those
who have supported us and this event over the past 25 years.

We will be continuing the Waterman’s Hall of Fame at a separate ceremony,
more information on that coming soon!

While this may be the end of this event, we will still have our fresh soft-crabs,
crab-cakes and more at the Wheels on the Waterfront Car Show Cruise-In,
Scheduled for July 23 in Downtown Crisfield. More info on that coming soon!

Please Like/Follow our Facebook page for more updates regarding our upcoming events!



